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Submission: "I object to decreasing the NSW solar feed-in tariff benchmark to 8-9¢ per kWh.

I am approaching retirement and have invested in solar power for 2 reasons:

1. To decrease my future living costs

2. Do my bit as a world citizen to recognise and actively advocate environmental and health benefits and the network benefits
through rooftop solar

It is farcical of a government to not take advantage of willing home and business owners to take pressure off coal fired power
stations and other negative polluting power generation. It makes a lot of sense to harness the collective power of our
communities to become as much self-sustaining as possible.

Please, please consider increasing the buy-back rate; as this will attract more willing voters to take the plunge to help save
Australian for the future."





